
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am a Northern Beaches resident and work in the Manly area. 

I just wanted to email to say that I love and support the idea of Hugo's extending the outdoor dining 
area, as it provides extra covid safe seating in an outdoor area. 

We dine in Hugos on a regular basis and find this will benefit Manly in a positive way and not negative 
at all. 

Kind regards,
Innes Farriss
Senior Property Manager
Licensed Real Estate Agent

10 Darley Road, Manly NSW 2095
02 8962 2200
www.stonerealestate.com.au

Please note my working days are Monday, Tuesday and Thursday

CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVILEGE NOTICE
This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged.
The information and contents contained in this email message and or attachments are intended only for the person or entity 
to whom or to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.
If you are not an intended recipient please notify the sender immediately by return email, delete this e-mail and destroy any 
copies.
You should not copy it, store the information in any medium, use it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other 
person.
Stone Operations Pty Ltd and/or any of its related companies neither warrants nor guarantees that this e-mail 
communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference. 
Thank You.

Sent: 23/11/2020 3:15:59 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962 - Hugos
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